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Friday-Monday
December 8, 2023

Chanuka Vacation
K-8 No Sessions

Friday
December 22, 2023

No Suffern Central
Transportation

Sunday
December 24, 2023

Dismissal 1-8: 12:00
Parent Teachers
Conferences 1:00-5:00 pm

Monday
December 25, 2023

Dismissal K:3:00, P-8: 4:00

8th Graders learning with the 3rd
Perek with Rabbi Robinson!

Netanel Klein spinning the
wheel for his birthday in

Rabbi Kohn’s class

Rabbi Schabes and Rabbi Prupas Introducing
the 7th and 8th Grade Technology Program -

Kedusha Warriors

Fun 1st Grade Reading
Enrichment with Mrs.

Radzik

Don’t forget to check
the lost & found
label your son’s
Jackets and coats

Don’t forget to check
the lost & found
label your son’s
Jackets and coats



__________________________________________________

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

Dovi Baum, P1                Meyer Lampert, 3rd

Aryeh Dahan, 5th           Yakov Moeller, 6th

Tzvi Factor, K1               Jay Reichman, P2

Shimon Fleischer. P1      Roni Fuchs, 7th

Yehuda Schwartz, 3rd

Yehuda Frances, 7th 

Menachem Goldstein, 6th

MAZEL TOV!

Dovid Rosenfeld (YOR alumnus) and his

wife Eliana on the birth of a boy!

Aryeh Rosenfeld on the birth of his nephew!

Akiva Dembitzer on his Bar Mitzvah!

8th Grade Teffila b'minyan trip to Rita's“I thought it was so special how the boys chipped in
and we sent a beautiful silver menorah, and Becher to
Ariel Zohar, whose family was murdered on October 7
massacre, and he was only a few days before his bar

mitzvah. We thought it would be apropos to have a bar
mitzvah class share in his pain and send him something.
My husband and Akiva picked it out themselves and we

sent it to Israel yesterday and we were in touch with
people who know the boy. The class sent a video with
a letter along with the gift. Beautiful example of caring

for our brothers in Klal yisroel.”

Rabbi Prupas’ 7th grade class sent a menorah to a
boy their age who lost his whole family in the

massacre.

Thank you for all the toys and games that
were already donated towards the Chanukah
Toy Drive. As of this point, 4th grade is the

class with the most points!


